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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

The Town Council of the Town of Lima will hold a public hearing on 
December 11, 2023, at 7:00 pm, to hear public comment regarding HB 355 
which provides limited funding for improvement of existing infrastructure.   
 
The hearing will be held at the Lima Town Hall, 5 West Section Corner, 
Lima, MT.  Any taxpayer or resident may appear at the meeting and 
provide input.  
 
Please contact the Lima Town Hall Office at (406)276-3521 with any 
questions. 
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